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Thursday 8th June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to inform you that as from next week, I will be embarking on new leadership training 

which will place demands on my in-school hours. The training will benefit the school greatly and will 

enable Crowland Primary School to develop even further within the current educational climate.  

We are strengthening the Senior Leadership Team by promoting Mr Winnard to Co-Headteacher 

with the benefit of me embarking on developing and further extending leadership structures 

through training and linking up with outside agencies.  

Much thought and preparation has taken place about future arrangements and the governors have 

decided that the best model going forward is for myself to continue as head teacher for four days a 

week and Mr Winnard to become head teacher for one day a week each Friday. This model will be 

starting imminently and will be for the foreseeable future.  

Mr Winnard is a well-established senior leader who has extensive experience in school leadership, 

quality of educational provision, school performance and has well established links with the school 

community. 

This is a clearly planned strategy to strengthen our leadership model and build further capacity for 

the good of our school. 

In terms of parent/carer communication the process will remain the same as always.   

As before you are welcome to contact the school office to make an appointment to see me should 

you have any concerns or need for information or advice.  

We thank you in advance for your support and co-operation.  

 

 

Stav Stavrinou 
Headteacher  

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Tel: 020 8800 4553 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

www.crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

  


